
City of Hesper ia 

NOTICE OF  CANCELLATION/ 
CONTINUANCE

REGULAR MEETING DEVELOPMENT REVIEW 
COMMITTEE 

I, Maricruz Montes, Planning Specialist to the Development Review Committee for the 
City of Hesperia, California, declare as follows: 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of 
the City of Hesperia Development Review Committee, scheduled 
for Wednesday, April 9, 2025, at 10:00 a.m., has been 
cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on: 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 23, 2025, BEGINNING at 10:00 a.m. 

The project scheduled for April 9, 2025, will be continued until the 
next regularly scheduled meeting on April  23, 2025.  The item to be 
considered is:
Consideration of Site Plan Review SPR23-00018 to construct two industrial 
warehouse buildings totaling 79,778 square feet on 5.2 acres within the 
General Industrial (GI) zone of the Main Street and Freeway Corridor Specific 
Plan located at the southwest corner of Mojave Avenue and "E" Avenue in 
conjunction with the adoption of a mitigated negative declaration pursuant to 
the provisions of CEQA (Applicant: Wei Ding / DW Bickmore LLC; 
APN: 0410-051-11)

I, Maricruz Montes, Planning Specialist to the Development Review Committee, do 
hereby certify that I caused to be posted and notified Members of the foregoing 
Notice of Cancellation on April 8, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. pursuant to California 
Government Code 54955. 

  
_________________________________  

Maricruz Montes, Planning Specialist  
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